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November 19th, 2018 

Happy Thanksgiving from Steward Health Choice!! 

Dear Valued Provider: 

 

This is a busy season for everyone and we wanted to send a quick reminder regarding EPSDT forms. 

The Steward Health Choice Arizona, EPSDT (Early and Periodic Screening, Diagnostics and Treatment) 
department has noted a remarkable reduction in EPSDT / Well Child Visit Tracking Forms and/or 
Electronic Health Records (EHR), submitted by our contracted providers.  EPSDT is providing the 
following information as a reminder regarding the use and submission of EPSDT / Well Child Visit 
Tracking Forms or equivalent EHR’s to the Health Plan EPSDT Coordinator, for proper follow up and 
processing.  

Per the AHCCCS Medical Policy Manual, accessible through the below link, the following are a few of the 
key guidelines for use and submission of the EPSDT Tracking Forms & EHR’s.  

http://azahcccs.gov/shared/Downloads/MedicalPolicyManual/AppendixB.pdf 

Providers must complete EPSDT forms and/or Electronic Health Records (EHR), at every EPSDT/Well 
Child Visit, complete all age appropriate screenings in accordance with the AHCCCS EPSDT and Dental 
Periodicity Schedule. 

AHCCCS requires provider use of the EPSDT Tracking form or Electronic Health Record (EHR) for 
documentation of the Well Child Visit.  

“The Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (AHCCCS) EPSDT Tracking Forms must be 
used by all providers offering care to AHCCCS members less than 21 years of age to document 
age-specific, required information related to EPSDT screenings and visits. Only AHCCCS EPSDT 
Tracking Forms may be used; paper form substitutes are not acceptable. However, the provider 
may choose to utilize electronic health record system, so long as the electronic form includes 
all components present on the AHCCCS EPSDT Tracking Form.”  

AHCCCS requires providers to send completed EPSDT Well Child Visit Tracking Form or EHR, to the 
Contractor’s EPSDT Department / Coordinator.  

“AHCCCS Contractors are required to print two-part carbonless EPSDT Tracking Forms (a copy 
for the medical record and a copy for providers to send to the Contractor’s EPSDT Coordinator) 
and distribute these forms to their contracted providers. Providers may also choose to print the 
EPSDT Tracking Form from the AHCCCS website.” 

Where to submit EPSDT Well Child Visit Tracking Forms or equivalent Electronic Health Records 
(EHR’s).   

Please submit EPSDT Tracking forms and EHR’s directly to the EPSDT department, either by email or fax.  
It is not necessary to attach tracking forms to claims submissions.   

Email: HCH.EPSDTCHEC@steward.org   Fax:  (480) 760-4716 

 
Happy Holiday Season from Steward Health Choice EPSDT Department! 

http://healthchoiceaz.com/
http://azahcccs.gov/shared/Downloads/MedicalPolicyManual/AppendixB.pdf
mailto:HCH.EPSDTCHEC@steward.org

